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We had some trainings for our bus driver’s. They got their first aid/cpr, watched the
trainings online one was from OPI the other one was district wide with the covid handwashing,
social distancing and sanatising.

The bus driver’s been hauling food every day and they help deliver packets for Napi
when they are in between hauling food.

We had some air conditioning problems in the new activity bus. We had to get the
compressors changed out and refilled with Freon the have cool air again.

Our back pack sprayer finally came in and we sprayed all our buses, office, shop and
district vehicles at the bus garage. The backpack is an electrostatic sprayer that disinfects and
sanitizes where ever you spray it and including the air in that area.

The older activity bus has some issues with the air conditioner and the airlines so the
bus could not build air and hold it so we had to get that repaired.

The front office at the bus garage got a new printer, copier, scanner installed recently it
seemed to work good at first then the for some reason the internet got really slow and we
couldn’t get the machine to work anymore and then our phones got bad we couldn’t hear
people that was trying to call in from the other end they was breaking up really bad.

Our 1ton dodge needed a transmission so we had it fixed in Billings, So we have it in
time for winter. We are waiting on a fuel pump for our bus#5, so we can get it up and running.

We also got sand for winter from Schillinger, donated.
We also had to take a couple days for preventive measure waiting on Covide Test.

This concludes our report for the month of September. We had a total of 18 activity
trips for this month.






